
Dear Friends 

Servas Israel decided to organize this meeting about a topic of international interest - shortage of 

sweet water and implications on agriculture. The program includes visits to tourist sites in Israel 

to add to the experience.  

We hope Servas friends will find interest in this varied program. 

We appreciate you forwarding this invitation by email to all members in your countries . Thanks 

to those of you who have already done this. 

 

Please accept this personal invitation to you and your fellow members. 

 

See updated program in the link and the attached files. 

 

http://israel.servas.org/?CategoryID=143&ArticleID=50&Page=1 

 

Looking forward to meet Servas participants from your countries. 

 

In Friendship 

 

--  

Claudia Sagie 

Servas Israel N.S 
 

http://israel.servas.org/?CategoryID=143&ArticleID=50&Page=1

